
 

 

 

                   Livingstone Range School Division  

                     Board of Trustees Key Message 
 

 
Following is the Board of Trustees Key Message from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting held 
on Wednesday, May 27, 2020. 
 
The Board of Trustees approved the 2020-2021 Budget 
 
The budget takes into consideration the divisional Mission, Vision, Core Values as well as areas 
of importance to stakeholder as identified through the stakeholder survey results.   

 Staffing allocations consider class size 
 Resources continue to be in place to support literacy and numeracy capacities already 

built within the schools and to enhance these areas through professional 
development.   

 Maintaining and increasing classroom support in Educational Assistants, FNMI supports 
and Child Youth Care Workers has been a big part of this budget.  

 An increase in Family School Liaison time will also ensure the wellness of our students. 

Given the uncertain times within which this budget was created the budget has also been 
developed with flexibility in mind in order to adapt to the various scenarios that face the 
educational system in the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
This budget requests from the Minister of Education the ability to access divisional operating 
reserves in order to assist the division in responding to needs that arise out of covid 19. 
 
We believe this budget will effectively allow the division to support Every Student, Every Day.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


